
Housatonic Section Chief Report 

CT Region Officers Meeting  

April 24, 2025 

 

 
I attended the Eastern Division Spring Officers Meeting, May 3-5, 2024. 
 
A synopsis of the ARD/Section Chiefs meeting was sent to the Patrol Directors of Mohawk, Ski 
Sundown, Winding Trails & Lakeridge. 
 
Once I received the official General Session meeting minutes from the Division Secretary, these too 
were sent to the Patrol Directors of the previously mentioned patrols. 
 
If re-elected for a second 2 year term, I will attend this years Spring Officers Meeting, May 2-4 as 
well as attend the ARD/Section Chief meeting, Friday evening. At this meeting I hope to be able to 
discuss with other members their plans for Patroller/Mountain Host retention and the effect it will 
have on their patrol’s financial stability due to the increase in NSP dues. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kenn Kostuk 
CT Region, Housatonic Section Chief 
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